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I am emailing on behalf of the Senators of the College of Justice. 
 
The group of judges that considered the discussion paper (no. 161) last year and 
submitted a response which is dated 14 June 2016  have had an opportunity to 
discuss this consultation.  There is nothing which they would wish to add to their 
previously submitted response to the SLC discussion paper.   
 
With kind regards 
 
Paul Gilmour 
Private Secretary to the Lord President 
Parliament House, Parliament Square, 
Edinburgh. EH1 1RQ 
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